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clear threat to international peace and security. Sanctions should not be considered for 
preventive measures. Besides, sanctions should only be applied in accordance to the 
UN Charter and relevant principles of international law.  
 
4. Malaysia appreciates the report of the Secretary General on the Implementation 
of the provisions of the Charter of the UN related to assistance to third States affected 
by the application of sanctions, as contained in document A/69/119. We note the 
improvements by the Security Council in shifting from comprehensive economic 
sanctions to targeted sanctions. We believe this shift will help to minimise the potential 
negative impact on third States.  

 
Mr. Chairman, 

 
5. On the proposal to study the proper implementation of the Charter of the UN with 
respect to the functional relationship of its organs, we have seen the need for concrete 
proposals to be made for discussion. Many delegations continue to underscore that the 
General Assembly remains the chief deliberative, policy-making and representative 


